Garden Coordinator

Do you like to garden, yet miss those opportunities now that you are a UPEI
student?

UPEI Chaplaincy Centre has 6 raised beds, located behind Memorial Hall, that
provide vegetables to Soup for the Soul each fall. Our challenge is that holiday
schedules are during the important weeks for watering and weeding.

The successful candidate will train with a seasoned gardener during the weeks of
June 16 and 23. Responsibilities include creating a team of volunteers to tend the
garden through the summer months and into the early fall. In October,
harvesting vegetables will be the conclusion of the role.

A one-time offering of $500 will be given at the end of October.

Job Closing Date - Friday June 6, 2025

Coordinating not your thing? Maybe 2 x's a week watering and weeding is more
along the lines of your availability and interest.

Please email Sister Sue at sukidd@upei.ca if you are interested in this important
position.



